6/19/2012

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter as a recommendation for BEC Pest Management, LLC.

BEC Pest Mgmt.LLC has provided pest control service to our facility (bakery) for four years. Friendly and
knowledgeable staff, they provide excellent service tailored to our specific needs. Brian Chiusano,
company owner, is always available and responsive to our phone calls and adjustments. BEC rates are
reasonable and competitively priced. We prefer working with a smaller exterminating firm, this allows
us personalized service and attention to detail.

Based on our experience with the company and technician skill level and dedication, we highly
recommend using BEC Pest Management, LLC as your pest control service provider.

If you wish to have further information about Brian Chiusano and BEC Pest Mgmt.LLC please feel free
to give me a call at 347-663-1100.

Sincerely,

Mendy Fischer

Mr Wheat Inc.

1081 E 48" Street Brooklyn NY 11234 Phone 347-663-1100 www.mrwheat.com




